




























• City of Canterbury Bankstown 
December 8, 2020 · 0 

Rates across the City are being reviewed and are proposed to change 
from July 2021. 

All amalgamated Councils, including CBCity, are required to harmonise 
their rates by 1 July 2021. As a result, we're reviewing rates across 
Canterbury-Bankstown. 

To learn more, or for info on engagement sessions and webinars, visit 
cb.city/OneRate 
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Appendix B: Canterbury-Bankstown Council Facebook Post - 8 December 2020 

Businesses say rate rise 
Is last thing needed now 

Appendix C: Canterbury-Bankstown Torch Article - 10 February 2021 
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